
 
 

 
 

 

Tuesday, June 24, 2025
 

Notice of Hearing 
Cancellation 

 
 

The hearing scheduled for Friday, June 27, 2025 at 9:00 AM, in 
Room 301-B, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding the Class B 
Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer 
Licenses Application Requesting Jukebox and 4 Amusement 
Machines for MARTINEZ- PEREZ, Hermelindo, Agent, 
TAQUERIA EL ARRIERO  at 3530 W National Av has been 
cancelled at this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the License Division by 
calling (414) 286-2238 or e-mail license@milwaukee.gov. 

  


